

June 30, 1980

Mr. Bill Nitter Box 93 Naturita, CO 81422

Dear Bill:

Many thanks for your letter of June 21 saying you picked up our farm markets. It really meant a lot to me. It's something I can put on the wall here in the office.

I have a lot of friends in Springfield and Campo...most members of the American Agriculture Movement. It was nice to hear from your area again. I'll have to give them a hard time and tell them to listen sometime.

You've made my day. Again, many thanks. It was definitely WBKR. And you've helped us prove we are the far voice of the Tri-State.

Sincerely,

Mike Miller

Director-Farm Broadcasting WBKR/Kentucky Agrinet

MDM/db

WBKR

The Country Super Station



P.O. Box 1330 3301 Frederica Street Owensboro, KY 42302

502-683-1558 Evansville only: 477-6584 FAX: 502-685-2500

7-10-95

Jear Bill

You Did indeed hear WBKR-FM. De are 100.000 WAHs.

His to lead you can't puch us up all the time you would have what you hear. Haulen for the Nate

> Alundellabour P.P.